
  
BOIS BLANC PINES SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Public Hearing for 2019-2020 Budget 
Pines School 
June 27, 2019 

 
The meeting was called to order by President, Suzette Cooley-Sanborn at 4:00 p.m. via conference call.  Other 
members present were Kathy Brown, Jessi LaPorte, Dan Reynolds and Cindy Riker. Public present was Wendy 
Spray. 
 
There being no questions or comments, Suzette Cooley-Sanborn made a motion to close the Public Hearing at 
4:10 p.m.  The motion was seconded by Cindy Riker.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Cindy Riker, Secretary 
Bois Blanc Pines School Board 
 


